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Aloha Family and Friends,

As we are entering August, we have already begun the start of the new school year. Let us prepare

accordingly for our day-to-day traffic and schedule. To date, there has been several motor vehicle

casualties this month. Let’s drive with aloha with other drivers, share the road with fellow

pedestrians and bicyclists, and arrive safely at your destination.

I have some exciting news to share with you in this month’s newsletter! You may also find other

announcements, community and capitol updates, as well as important dates to keep in mind.

                                                                             Mahalo and God bless,

Newsletter
AUGUST 2024

Senator Kurt Fevella

Senate District 20:
‘Ewa Beach, Ocean Pointe,
‘Ewa by Gentry, Iroquois

Point, and portion of
‘Ewa Villages

Have a question/comment?
Let's talk story!

Greeting

In this edition:

Important Dates & Contacts

In the Community

Capitol Update
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TOWN HALL MEETING

Bring your questions and join us for an in-person  discussion!

Pu’uloa  Range Training Facility (Tentative Topic)

Wednesday, August 21, 2024 at 7:00 p.m.

Iroquois Point Elementary School’s Cafeteria

As of recent, the James Campbell
High School softball field has
been named after an individual
who has dedicated her time and
efforts to begin its first softball
team, Auntie Loke Huddy.

The dedication ceremony was
full of love and support from our
community members, past and
present Sabers, and  Saber-
owned entertainment and food
trucks.

Mahalo to all the sponsors and
support staff for your hard work
and time in organizing this
memorable ceremony. From having
softball practice in the community
park, to having a field of their own,
it was an honor to participate in
dedicating the dug out and
scoreboard to the first female OIA
softball coach for Campbell.

https://www.capitol.hawaii.gov/legislature/memberpage.aspx?member=166&year=2023


The Weed and Seed program continued its Culinary Arts
Summer Program this year! The current and future James
Campbell High School students received certificates of
completion (pictured on the left).

The participants were under the instruction of Master Chef
Roy Yamaguchi and Chef Darryl Shinogi. I would like to
thank JCHS’s Principal Jon Henry Lee for continuing to
support the program and allowing the use of the facilities,
Gale Braceros for coordinating the program, and Corporal
Pagan, Sergeant Muraoka, Corporal Kleinschmidt and
Officer Corales for being involved in supporting programs
for our keiki!

Ewa Beach- Ewa Weed & Seed
July 18, 2024

In the Community
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The lovely Ewalani Hula Maids
graced the stage with a number
of performances.

We had some ono food at
the event, including some

shave ice to help cool down
on a nice sunny day.

Some of the Loke
Huddy Dedication
Planning  Committee
members with Coach
Huddy.

The music was jammin’
and speeches from special
guests were emotional.

The dug out and scoreboard reveal was
the final home run. What a beauty!

Surprise Coach Loke Huddy
was a success! Batted off the
program with introductions
and prayer.

Let the games begin
at the

Loke Huddy Field!

Let the games begin
at the

Loke Huddy Field!



DOCARE’s Academy
July 27, 2024

30th Korean-Vietnam War Memorial
July 24, 2024

Town Hall Meeting
July 17, 2024

Ōlelo
July 9, 2024 

I attended the 30th anniversary of the Korean and Vietnam
War Memorial and the 71st anniversary of the Korean War
Armistice in the auditorium at the State Capitol. Please take a
moment to remember our fallen soldiers, many of who were
from Hawai‘i and gave their lives for the freedom that we
enjoy each day. Mahalo Korean War Foundation for a
remarkable event. It was an honorable way celebrate our
fallen. KHON has provided news coverage of the memorial
at the State Capitol in its article.

The Ways and Means committee had a site visit at DOCARE’s Academy to learn how they developed a
workforce development program to train and secure jobs for our local communities. Their operations  are
important to protect our natural resources. Mahalo for allowing us the opportunity to see our up-and-coming
conservation officers.

Capitol Update
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State House Representative Mark Nakashima
July 11, 2024

A long time House Representative from District 1, Mark Nakashima, passed recently.
It is with a heavy heart that I acknowledge a fellow colleague who have worked
throughout the years for our state. May we continue to keep steady the progress he
has made for his district and for the people of Hawai‘i. Love and prayers for his
family, friends, and community during this difficult time. 

“”No vote, no grumble.”
I recently spoke on the
importance of voting with the
emphasis on our Hawaiian
people needing to cast their
vote. You may find the air
time dates on the Ōlelo
website.

Rep. Nakashima was the House Chair of the
Consumer Protection & Commerce (CPC) 

The commencement of the memorial
service. Special guests spoke on the history and

honored our dignitaries for their service.

Last month’s town hall was canceled due to unforeseen
circumstances; however, I have provided the City
Department of Transportation Services updates involving
our ‘Ewa community on my legislator website and social
media accounts. If you have not signed up to receive my
e-newsletters but would like to, please contact my office
to subscribe and receive our monthly updates. Mahalo!

https://en.wiktionary.org/wiki/%C5%8C#Maori
https://www.khon2.com/top-stories/dignitaries-honor-30th-anniversary-of-korean-vietnam-memorial-at-state-capitol/
https://olelo.org/olelonet/


Education ('Ewa)
808-692-8000

Handi-Van Operations
808-456-5555

Hawaiian Home Lands
808-620-9531

Health
808-586-4400

Mental Health Hotline
DOH Hawaii CARES

808-832-3100 or
 1-800-753-6879

Labor & Industrial Relations
808-586-8844

Land and Natural Resources 
808-587-0401

Neighborhood Board Commission 
808-768-3710

Parks & Recreation
 808-768-3003

Public Safety 
 808-587-1288

Transportation Services 
808-768-3053

Transportation
 808-587-2150

 Emergency Services

Ambulance/Fire/Police: 911

State Emergency Management Division: 808-733-4300

State Highway Safety Hotline: 808-831-6714

Utilities

Hawaiian Electric Co. (trouble only): 808-548-7311

Hawaiian Telcom (customer care): 611

Board of Water Supply (report leaks): 808-748-5000 ext. 1

The Gas Company (trouble only): 808-526-0066

      Community Concerns

City Refuse & Bulky Item Collection: 808-768-3200

(Missed) Pickup in 'Ewa Beach: 808-768-9732

Graffiti Hotline (HPD): 808-723-3475

Damaged Sidewalks: 808-768-8159

Public Trees: 808-971-7151

Clean Stream Hotline: 808-768-7890

Medicare Call Center: 800-633-4227

Social Security: 800-772-1213

Potholes (City): 808-768-7777

Potholes (State): 808-536-7852

Connecting our Community City & State Departments 

Important Dates & Contacts

Interim 
May 6, 2024 - January 2025

Spread ALOHA
Everyday

'Ewa Neighborhood Board
Thursday, September 12 at 7 p.m.

Ewa Beach Public and School Library
and online (Webex)

Visit: https://www.honolulu.gov/nco/boards.html 

Sen. Kurt Fevella’s Town Hall
Wednesday, August 21 at 7 p.m.

Iroquois Point Elementary School
We hope to see you there!
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